
 

 
  

Matt Stager Memorial Scholarship Fund – A Program Offered to WASDA Distributor Members  

 

2012 Winner: 

Logan Lee Ann Ritter 

Utility Supply Co. 

Dear Matt Stager Scholarship Committee: 

I greatly appreciate being chosen as the recipient for the Matt Stager Memorial Scholarship! 

My recent visit to Indiana University has given me higher goals to reach for while attending. My 

senior year was full of great memories beginning with my sports, to clubs, and lastly decorating 

for and participating in school dances. I was a part of about everything at HHS and will 

continue those standards at IU. I'm showing interest in becoming a part of their student 

government and many other organizations I was exposed to at orientation. I have built my 

schedule to be taking seventeen credit hours and am very excited for the challenge. I have 

many goals but one is to continue to be successful with my studies and continue my high GPA. 

There are so many opportunities at IU and I thank you for giving me the opportunity to use this 

scholarship to pursue my major in Speech Pathology with a minor is Spanish. I am not looking 

at becoming an average student at the University. I want to take risks and put myself out there 

in order to make it to the top.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Logan Lee Ann Ritter 


